
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
February 9, 2023 
 
Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Counselors, 
 
During National School Counseling Week, the Elizabeth Public Schools learning community joins 
school districts throughout the United States to recognize and celebrate the work of our school 
counselors for their significant impact in helping students perform at high levels and pursue 
their most ambitious dreams. 
 
Each day, our highly qualified school counselors help students to succeed in school and in life 
while working alongside them to plan their future. They provide vital mental health support and 
empower their students to develop and maintain healthy goals, mindsets, and behaviors. 
Additionally, our school counselors help to maintain a strong collaboration and healthy 
relationship among students, families, and teachers, especially as it pertains to student 
academic, social, and emotional progress. 
 
Thanks to the compassion, devotion, commitment, and determination of our school counselors, 
students are graduating ready to attend postsecondary academic institutions, embark on 
rewarding careers, and serve in the armed forces. We are proud of the countless ways in which 
you support our students and equip them with the tools and confidence to succeed in all areas 
of life. 
 
On behalf of the Elizabeth Board of Education and the Elizabeth Public Schools learning 
community, please accept our heartfelt gratitude and appreciation for all you do to inspire our 
students to achieve excellence. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Iliana Chevres      Olga Hugelmeyer 
President, Elizabeth Board of Education  Superintendent, Elizabeth Public Schools  


